
 

 

Principal’s Messages:  
 
The following pupils have been nominated this week by their 
teachers for Principal’s Awards which were given out this                                 
morning in our Achievement Assembly: 
 

Charlie Mullock for a great week in school and making 
good progress in reading  

 
Aanika Amit Naik for sharing her amazing knowledge with 

a visitor this week 
 
Congratulations to 1L and 5F for collecting the most token this 
week and winning the ‘Stronger Together’ awards. They have 
shown great examples of working hard and being kind.  
 
 

Word Millionaires 
 
These amazing children have gained word millionaire 
pin badges for their ties this half term.  
 
This year’s record currently stands at 5 million words. 
We are hoping that some children are able to beat this 
before the end of the year! 
 
 
 
 
 

Well Done Seb! 
 
Year 4 pupil, Sebastian is goalkeeper for Stoke City U9s and 
was recently selected to play in a tournament in Milan. Seb 
was also selected as the team captain which is a testament to 
his team work and leadership skills.  
 
We are looking forward to following Seb’s journey and hearing 
about his next tournament which will take him to Lille next 
month.  
 
Have a lovely half term,  
 

Mrs Thompson 

 
School will close for half term today and  

reopen for the second half of the Summer term on Monday 2nd June 2025. 
School will also be closed to pupils on Friday 11th July 2025 due to an INSET Day. 
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FOLA Update  
Thank you to the families who supported the Y4 and 5 disco which 

took place after school yesterday. The children had a great time 

and we raised £265.  

 

We even had a chance to test out the school’s new DJ equipment 

funded by the PTA which will save us lots of money on future 

events and mean there is more profit to spend on the children. 

 

Sports’ Days 2025 
 

Just a reminder that our Sports’ Days are arranged for this year on the following dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited along to come and cheer your child on in their races. If the weather is bad on the 

planned day, we will inform you of our intention to postpone it on the morning of the event and                         

endeavour to arrange a reserve date giving as much notice as possible.  

 

 

 

School Meals  

If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, please log onto their Arbor account to pay for their meal in advance of 

their order. School meals are £2.45 per day. 

Wednesday 11th June  Friday 13th June 

Reception at 9.30am 

Year 1 and 2 at 1.20pm 

Year 3 and 4 at 9.30am 

Year 5 and 6 at 1.20pm 


